Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to bring you up to date on an issue that has resulted in one of our high school teachers being placed on administrative leave. I cannot go into specifics because of privacy laws, but what I can tell you is at this point in our investigation it appears that the alleged adult activity she engaged in was not illegal, did not occur on school property, nor involved any students.

However, we have a responsibility to make certain to the best of our ability that there are no major distractions or disruptions to the learning environment in our schools. Although this teacher has already submitted her resignation for the 2016-17 school year, she now will not be returning to the classroom for the remainder of the 2015-16 school year.

Thank you.

David Root
Superintendent
Williamsville-Sherman CUSD #15